Ref: LFATQ/Parent/Carer Let/0126(SEO)

Date 05 June 2017



Ashby Road Tamworth Staffordshire B79 8AH

Dear Parent/Carer

# | Telephone | 01827 62241 | Fax | 01827 66712 | Email | post@lfatq.org.uk | Website | www.lfatg.org.uk |

# Trip - Disneyland Paris 15 July - 18 July 2017

The date of our final Disneyland, Paris meeting is on **Monday 3 July at 1800hrs to 1900hrs** and it will be held in the music centre performance area. At this meeting we will inform you of our final itinerary and will provide you with a tour booklet, containing useful contacts details, student groupings for the trip, room groupings and luggage labels. The staff travelling on tour are: Mrs E Meakin, Mrs L Perkins, Mr M Johnson and Mr M Harrison. On the reply slip provided can you please indicate how many people will be attending the meeting. You will be able to speak to individual members of staff about your child

#### Please bring the following items to the meeting so we can collate accordingly for our trip:

- Passport this needs to be 6 months in date I need to send passport numbers to the travel company
- EHIC (European Health Insurance card) if you have not got one or it has expired you can apply for one on the internet or by phone and receive it within 7 dayshttp://www.nhs.uk/NHSEngland/Healthcareabroad/EHIC/Pages/about-the-ehic.aspx
- Pocket money a minimum £80.00 worth of Euros. Please change money before you come to the meeting. No students will be allowed to carry all their money around. We will offer a banking service each day.
- Medical form, which is to be completed at our meeting.
- Conduct letter

#### **Pocket money**

We collected a little more this year for two trips. Due to the risks of terrorism at the moment we are going to stay away from the centre of Paris. Therefore we have approximately £30.00 per student which we will use to book a meal in one of Disneyland's restaurants. We will place the remainder into the student pocket money envelope. We also have a wonderful parent who fund-raised a significant amount of money, which will also go towards another meal that we will book in one of the restaurants. We will take plenty of water for the students.

Continued.../

Landau Forte Charitable Trust A company limited by guarantee

Registered in England No. 2387916

Registered Office: Landau Forte College Fox Street Derby DE1 2LF

Chairman

### **Hoodies**

For those students playing in our concert, we will provide you with a Concert Band T-shirt. However, all students will be able to purchase a tour hoodie for £18.00; these are not compulsory but are a nice memento of the tour and, in the past, have proved very popular with the students. If you would like to order a hoodie you can pay via Parent Pay or cash (no later than **Friday 16 June).** Please complete and return the reply slip specifying the correct size.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

E Meakin

Mrs E Meakin Assistant Principal Performing and Creative Arts Tour leader

.....

#### Reply slip to be returned to Mrs Meakin by Friday 16 June 2017

## **Paris Meeting Monday 3 July**

Student's name	Total attending
Signed	Parent/Carer Date

.....

#### Reply slip to be returned to Mrs Meakin by Friday 16 June 2017

#### Order slip for hoodie:

Student's name\_\_\_\_\_Size required:

What name would you like on the front of your hoodie?:\_\_\_\_\_

Girls Pink. Boys - Red







XS =34	XS =34	S =36	M =40	L =44	XL =48	XXL =52	3XL =56	4XL =60	5XL =64
--------	--------	-------	-------	-------	--------	---------	---------	---------	---------